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Michaele Badua Individual Comments Only No

Comments: I am in support of SB308 as I feel that many residents in the State of
 Hawaii are not able to obtain timely medical care due to the shortage(s) of primary
 health care providers in the State, especially in the rural areas. the shortage(s) could
 impact the people of Hawaii and their health. I also feel that this a good incentive to
 bring in/keep our medical providers in our state.

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.
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